
We are open
We improved the way we work, including 
speaking to many patients on the phone first.

This has helped reduce face-to-face contact, 
preventing the spread of COVID-19.
By doing this we can make sure you get the 
right appointment with the right person as 
quickly as possible.

If you do need to be seen face-to-face,  
we will invite you in for an appointment.

Despite a reduced workforce and increased demand, due to the new ways of working 
there has been an extra 1million appointments in general practice every day

(and we always have been)


